Dear Speakers,

On behalf of the AAST, congratulations once again on having your terrific scientific work being selected for presentation at our Annual meeting in Chicago this year!

As the meeting quickly approaches, I wanted to reach out regarding the submission of visual abstracts that will be required with all manuscripts being submitted by the JULY 8 deadline.

We realize that a variety of experiences around the utilization of Visual Abstracts exist, the communications committee would like to provide you with an open access primer created by Dr. Andrew Ibrahim that highlight tips and tricks to follow as you create the Visual Abstract.  

With respect to the coloring schematic for the Visual Abstract, please using the required following background template (link)

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to breasanders@aast.org.

Best,




Joseph V. Sakran, MD, MPH, MPA, FACS
Ben Zarzaur, MD, MPH, FACS
